
 

 

Ref/careersweek/wholeschool 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
We are excited to share that this year we will be holding careers week Monday 3 rd March to 
Friday 7th March. This focus week gives us an opportunity to dedicate time to a wealth of 
resources aimed at supporting our pupils to develop awareness and excitement about their 
future pathways. We hope we can spark an interest that could begin their journey towards a life-
long career that they never knew existed.  
 
As part of this week, we will be inviting volunteers into school from the world of work to talk to 
the children about their careers. We are also looking for volunteers from our school community 
to share information about the jobs that they have. Perhaps you know someone who works for a 
local business or have a contact in a company local that might also be interested?   
If you or someone you know would be willing to share their career path and details of their jobs, 
we would love to invite you into school to share this with the children. This might involve talking 
to a small group or class about the role and the related skills required to be successful. Any 
visits will be supported by school staff throughout.   
 
If this is something you or someone you know would be interested in taking part in, please 
contact Mrs Hatton via post box to discuss this further. 
Primarypostbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk   
Or alternatively, please register your interest via the QR 
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In addition, we would like to invite the children to come into school on Friday 7th March in 
clothes to reflect the job or careers that they would like to do one day.  

Yours Sincerely 

 
 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 


